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Term 3 Week 9                                 21st September, 2018 

Today is the Feast of Saint Matthew, Apostle and 
Evangelist 
 

The Gospel 
reading for today 
is from Matthew 
9:9-13 
 

Follow me. And 
standing up, he 
followed him. 
 

As Jesus was walking on he saw a man named 
Matthew sitting by the customs house, and he said to 
him, óFollow me.ô And he got up and followed him. 
While he was at dinner in the house it happened that 
a number of tax collectors and sinners came to sit at 
the table with Jesus and his disciples. When 
the Pharisees saw this, they said to his disciples, 
óWhy does your master eat with tax collectors and 
sinners?ô When he heard this he replied, óIt is not the 
healthy who need the doctor, but the sick. Go and 
learn the meaning of the words: What I want is 
mercy, not sacrifice. And indeed I did not come to 
call the virtuous, but sinners.ô 
(Ref: Liturgyhelp.com) 

 
Year 3 Family/Parish Mass  
Our Family/Parish Mass for Term 4 
will be celebrated on Sunday, 28th 
October, at 9.30am. All families, 
especially Year 3, are welcome. 
Mass will be followed by morning tea in the Parish 
House.  
 
Congratulations 
Last week, Mrs Fox gave birth to a baby 
boy, Leo James. Both are doing very well. 
Congratulations to Jenna and Nathan. 
 
Congratulations also to Mrs Hogan (3LH), who 
announced she is due to have a baby in March, 2019. 
 
Social Skills 
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UNSW English Assessment 
Last term, some of our students took part in the 
University of NSW English Assessment. 
Congratulations to all who participated. Some of the 
wonderful results were: 
 

Certificate of Merit 
Year 3    Year 4 
Jasmine Fernandez    Elliot Lines 
Nicholas McNally 
Andrew Qummou 
Natasha Tween 
 

Year 5    Year 6 
Spencer Collimore  Isabelle Lee 
Joaquina John   Portia Lucas 
    Roy Rankin 
 

Certificate of Credit 
Year 3    Year 4 
Peter Alam   Lara Alam 
Rhesa Fernandes   Charlie Bennett 
Noah Jeong   Shanaya Don Peter 
Amelia Johnston   Zack Gava 
James McGirr   Emma Kouros 
Emilia Rebaza   Souria Pathak 
Ruby Scheepers   Nehansa Udunuwara 
Luca Tamas 
 

Year 5    Year 6 
Abigail Giandinoto  Rhecha Pathak 
Claire Hwang   Lisa Gendy 
Benjamin Hyde   Jack Gontarczyk 
Eliarne McCorkell  Olivia Nesci 
Lauren McGirr   Matthew Tween 
Milana Pivcevic   Kwadjo Obuobisa-  
Elise Sturdy  Nyampong 
Georgia Thompson  
 

Certificate of Distinction 
Year 3 
Murray Rankin 
 

Year 5 
Samuel Polley 
Isaac Chevalier 
 

Certificate of High Distinction 
Year 5 
Matthew Schiller 

Responsibility, integrity and conflict resolution  
 

 
 
 
§ Asking an 
adult for support 

http://liturgyhelp.com.au/resource_file/wav/Pharisees.mp3


Overdue School Fees 
Please finalise your 2018 
School Fees promptly. 
School fees were due on 
29th August, 2018. We 
appreciate your attention 
to this matter. 
 

Raffle Ticket Reminder  
There are still raffle tickets that 
have not been returned to 
school.  Please send all sold and 
unsold World Youth Day 
Raffle Tickets to the school as 
soon as possible. 
 
Lost Items 
We ask that parents label all clothing items, lunch 
boxes and drink bottles. Many lost items have no 
names or the names has worn off . 
 
Parking 
In regards to the use of the Drop 
off area in Canyon Avenue the 
following rules should apply to 
help move traffic safely and 
efficiently through this area: 
1.Vehicles should  move to the front of the drop off 
area where possible to drop their children off so as to 
allow other vehicles to move in behind them 
2.Parents should ensure that their children have their 
school bags with them in the car so that car boots do 
not need to be opened resulting in delays 
3.Parents should remain in their vehicles during the 
drop off éOnly younger children who are unable to 
open car doors should require a parent to exit the car 
4.Children must always exit the vehicle on the kerb 
side of the vehicle 
5.Parents queuing to drop off should wait at the end 
of the bay for a vacant spot not double park next to 
other vehicles in the bay. 
Councilôs Compliance Officers and the Police will 
provide enforcement on roads around the school 
throughout the term. 
Thank you 
Angela Vernicos 
Road Safety Officer 
The Hills Shire Council 
(Please see attachments) 
 
Youth Group 
Hey All! We've just 
wrapped up youth groups 
for the term, and have had a 
great time exploring 
different issues, like trusting 
in God, and understanding authentic masculinity and 
femininity in Christ! We look forward to seeing you 
next term as we break open some new themes!  
Youth Groups will be on break for the next couple of 
weeks, but check the bulletin in the coming weeks, 
for some holiday events for various age groups! 

 

SCHOOL EVENTS  

September 
Mon 24th 

 
MacKillop Athletics 

Tues 25th Principal & Citizenship Awards 
2.30pm 

Thurs 27th Feast of St Vincent de Paul 
9.30am Mass Kinder 

Fri 28th  Term 3 concludes 

October 
Mon15th 

 
Term 4 begins (summer uniform) 
7.30pm Sacrament of First Eucharist 
Meeting -  Open Learning Area 

Tues 16th Year 5 Excursion - Planetarium 

Thurs 18th 
- Fri 19th 

 
Year 5 Excursion to Bathurst 

Sat 20th OLOL Portrait Fundraiser Day 

Mon 22nd Year 6 Science Exhibition 

Tues 23rd Year 6 Spelling Bee 




